
 

 

CITY OF SWAN RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the City resolve to: 

1) Select Brightmark Group Pty Ltd as the preferred tenderer.  

2) Allow the option to extend the contract by a further 24 months  

3) Upon award of the contract, advise all tenderers and update the 
City’s public tender register in accordance with Local Government 
(Functions and General) Regulations 1996 (WA).  

  

 


